
Stephenie Godinez <sgodinez@pdx.edu>

Fwd: Land use approval
1 message

MG Landscape & Construction, Inc. <mglconstruction22@gmail.com> Fri, Feb 23, 2024 at 1:07 PM
To: Stephenie Godinez <Sgodinez@pdx.edu>

Begin forwarded message:

From: "MG Landscape & Construction, Inc." <mglconstruction22@gmail.com>
Subject: Land use approval
Date: January 19, 2024 at 4:38:14 PM PST
To: djensen5913@gmail.com

Hello Mr. Jensen,

My name is Jose Macias, Rolando Garcia and I bought a property located at 1845 Beach Avenue, Salem,
OR 97301, and we were informed we needed to contact the NNA to receive an approval for land of use for
property on 1845 Beach Ave Salem, OR 97301. We are a landscaping and construction company in the city
of Salem. We plan to build an office/shop for our business. I am unsure unto what if anything you may need
from us, but we look forward to speaking with you in regards to any follow up questions. Please feel free to
email or call me at the number below.

Thank you for your time,
Jose Macias
MG Landscape & Construction, Inc.
Cell: (503)856-4127
Office: (503)519-7116
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